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Staff changes 

Over the recent times you will have noticed significant changes to the staff teams. We are aware of this 
and have had talks recently with the care Inspectorate and the local authority to discuss sustainability 
with staff as this is now a common issue for the childcare sector. 

New staff we have recruited are: 

Shannon Gair- will be working in the 2-3 room 

Uzma Jabbar- will be working in the 4-5 room  

Holly Brennan – will be working in the 3-4 room  

Magda Moroz- will be working in out of school care  

Adventures of Cookie and Oreo 

The bunnies have recently had a lovely few weekends away with our families.  

Recently Oreo has had a poorly tummy and a slight urine infection and has been treated with a course of 
antibiotics, so if you have not seen the bunnies around the nursery, its because they have been resting at 
their mummy’s house. However, the vet also told their mummy off for over feeding them and suggested we 
limit the bunny treats as they are excessively big bunnies…. Oops  

 

 November Holiday club for Out of school 

Places are still available in holiday club as the days are filling up.  

Monday -Cinema and Park trip 

Tuesday- Football stadium tour  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Parental Engagement 

Previously we have had a very active parents committee who have been involved in many social activities 
bring both children and parents together with social engagements such as family disco’s, sports days, fancy 
dress parties.  

We are looking for some parents who would like to become involved in these types of activities and help run 
the social events and support the nursery with other issues such as recruitment, forest school days, consulting 
with the improvement planning.  

Please emails Selina with your interests: info@thebarnehage.co.uk   

 

Paediatric First aid for parents and careers 

I have been in touch with a trainer for paediatric first aid training for parents and careers. A few people 
showed interest I this course and we will be in touch shortly with dates, times and prices. 

Mason Shaw Sunflower winner 

 

Wet weather winter warmers 

Please note that all children will be outdoors still in all weathers and as part of 
the nursery ethos fresh air is vital for the children flourish and grow. 

Please can you make an extra effort to provide wellington boots, wet suits or 
puddle suits and warm jackets.  

 

Congratulations to Mason Shaw who entered the 
competition for Bonnie Blantyre earlier this year. 

Out of all of the schools and nurseries in Blantyre and 
the surrounding Area, Mason grew the tallest 
Sunflower with the help of his green fingered Papa.  

The Sunflower grew to be over 11feet tall.  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

……………………………………………………………………. 
Autumn and Winter menu ideas for nursery snacks and hot lunches 

▪   
▪   
▪    
▪   
▪   
▪   

Please tear off your ideas and return them to the office by Monday 4th 
November 2019 

Your input is valuable to our service  

 

4-5 Children Care home visit  

Our children have been invited down to visit the residents of Dewar 
House care home on a regular visit to participate in activities and 
games with the elderly residents. This is really a great opportunity for 
both care sectors to get involved and  

Football Gary 

The fees are due to be paid for October, an invoice will be sent out and 
can be paid in cash or by bacs. The amount will be added to the 
children’s fees and will show on your monthly statement.  
The cost for this term is £10.00 

 


